SEWATARO

SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

July 15, 2024
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

Summer is in full swing at Sewataro. Our first 3 weeks of the camp season have
passed in the blink of an eye. Every 5 years, our camp is visited by the American Camp
Association, which is a community of cramp professionals who ensure the quality of
camp programs. Sewataro was up for an accreditation this year, and we are proud to
report that not only was Camp Sewataro re-accredited, we passed with flying colors-
and a score of 100!

The fishing pond remains the site of constant activity on summer evenings and
weekends. The pond is open for fishing Dawn to Dusk September 1 - May 31, and
6pm-8pm on weekdays and 8am-8pm weekends and holidays during the summer
months. The pond has bass, perch, and sunfish, and fishing is catch and release.
Please bring your own bait and tackle. For more information on MA policies on fishing
licenses, please refer to the following:
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/who-needs-a-freshwater-fishing-license#:~:text=Befor
€%20you%20cast%20your%20line,your%20license%200nline%20using%20MassFishH

unt.

The Resident Swim Program has taken off ‘'swimmingly,” and we are excited to see
many new visitors to the property each weekend!

We are carefully tracking sign ups, as well as the number of swimmers in attendance
during each swim session. We are also tracking resident feedback (which has been
incredibly positive thus far!), and look forward to sharing with the Select Board in the
fall.
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We hope that you are enjoying your summers!

Best Regards,
The Sewataro Team



